
Kimberly School District #414 
REGULAR BOARD MEETING FY23 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 14, 2023 
ITEM# 9B-2 SAFE RETURN  

*************************************************************** 

To be eligible for ESSER/ARP funds we are required to update our Return to In Person 
Instruction Plan every six months; this will be the last time we will be required to update 
the plan. The KSD board approved the current update of the Return to In Person 
Instruction Plan in June of 2022 and January 2023. In the current plan, mitigation 
strategies are implemented in the event the Twin Falls County risk level is red per the 
South-Central Health District.  As the current plan has worked well thus far, I am not 
recommending any revisions to the current plan. 
 
Recommendation: The administration recommends that the Kimberly School Board of 
Trustees approve the Safe Return to In Person Instruction Plan as presented. 

 


